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I strongly oppose HB2025. Oregon already ranks 6th highest in taxation. We do not 

need more taxes. We need better spending and budget management. Quit giving 

away money to support illegals, homeless, and drug addicts. Let's learn from the 

mistakes of California. 

 

Gas prices are lower everywhere else but in Oregon. Adding more taxes at the pump 

and raising fees will cripple retirees and the middle class.  

 

People are already leaving Oregon. Raising taxes by 11 Billion will drive even more 

businesses and the affluent out of state.  

 

 


